
Current “About Us” Mission Statement:
SeaBridge Fintech is a young and thriving algorithmic trading strategy development company,
focusing on artificial intelligence, data-driven decision-making and algorithm strategy
development. Our core competitiveness is to use big data and computing power to solve the
question of "Where to buy and sell?" and portfolio management for individuals investor,
speculator and organizations.

New “About Us” Mission Statement:
Version 1:
At SeaBridge Fintech, we want to make perceptive investing open for all. Everyone is an
investor, but it can often be strenuous to know “where to buy and sell stocks”. Focusing on the
core combination of artificial intelligence and big data, we ensure better trades that can boost
profits in days. Also by utilizing statistics and dynamic analysis, our algorithms can outperform
the markets by a factor of three. Backed by our powerful algorithmic trading strategies and
data-driven decision making, investors are guided to proper financial decisions with great
confidence.

Version 2:
Everyone is an investor, but it can often be strenuous to know “where to buy and sell stocks”.
Therefore, SeaBridge Fintech focuses on the core combination of artificial intelligence and big
data. Our algorithm diagnoses the specific market situation to generate superior investment
opportunities. Value is also promoted within your portfolio by using the computational power of
machine learning and deep reinforcement learning as real time “Buy/Sell signals” are detected.
Through SeaBridge Fintech’s powerful algorithmic trading strategies and data driven decision
making, the best strategy is always ready to confidently guide investors with proper financial
decisions. With our products making use of the latest technology and being easy to use, you are
able to create a better investment future starting from today.


